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Dear Sirs

Stonehenge is a national landmark and archaeological site known throughout the world and it never ceases to
amaze us as we pass it on our way to the West Country. I read with concern that the Secretary of State found the
Stonehenge Road Scheme’s impact on the proposed western cutting area would be “significantly adverse".

Given the importance of Stonehenge as a World Heritage Site I hope that less damaging alternative routes have
been fully explored, costed and assessed and that any solutions will safeguard and enhance the site and its
impact on the surrounding environment and wildlife.

Reducing carbon emissions is also important as the new Stonehenge Road Scheme looks likely to increase them
at a time when the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change stresses the need to take urgent action to reduce
emissions.

Yours faithfully

Susan Lovejoy




